

John A. Fraser Secretary

// July 2018

His Excellency General The Hon Sir Peter Cosgrove AK MC (Retd) Governor-General of the Commonwealth of Australia Dunrossil Drive Government House YARRALUMLA ACT 2600

Dear Governor-General

Resignation

I hereby tender my resignation as Secretary to the Treasury.

My last day in the office will be 31 July, then I shall take accrued recreation leave.

It has been an honour serving in this position for the past three and a half years.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

John A. France